
AC Hereford Campus Advisory Committee 

Tuesday, February 9, 2010 

Hereford Chamber of Commerce Board Room  701 N. Main 

Minutes 

 

Members present: 

Karron Smith, Mike Schueler, Jerry Stevens, Randy Farr, Stephanie Barrett, Daniel Esquivel, Sara Pesina, 

Kelli Moulton, Susan Robbins 

Guests:  Ron Faulkner (AC Technical Training) 

 

Mr. Randy Farr, Chairman, welcomed everyone to the meeting.  Invocation given by Mr. Randy Farr. 

Approval of minutes from December 19, 2009 meeting.   

Discussed Advisory Committee Tenure and term limits.  It was decided among everyone that each 

member would have a voluntary lifelong term.  Each member would decide when they would like to be 

off the committee with reasonable notice to find a replacement.  

Discussed new campus planning which included possible future sites:  Walmart frontage site, old 

hospital, 15th street, Hwy 385 North.  Also discussed outlook on costs with help from Dr. Bill Auvenshine, 

President of Clarendon College.  Daniel Esquivel, Dr. Paul Matney and Dr. Bill Auvenshine are to meet 

before next advisory committee meeting to discuss campus development and funding.  

Daniel gave the Executive Director report and discussed the enrollment figures for Spring 2010.  

Numbers appear to be more than Fall 2009 and appears to become the largest enrollment ever for the 

Hereford Campus.  Final numbers will be available at next advisory committee meeting in May.  Also, 

Summer 2010 and Fall 2010 schedules are in development and will include additional courses for 

students. 

Other Business discussed a possible future Moore County Campus visit by the Hereford Advisory 

Committee; possible Dr. Paul Matney visit; and the meeting with Dr. Bill Auvenshine to get advice and 

direction on a new campus. 

Meeting adjourned. 


